
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
Sidewalk maintenance is happening soon.

WHAT IS HAPPENING?
• Contractors are addressing the defective sidewalks marked in pink

and replacing select pedestrian ramps.
WHEN WILL THE WORK OCCUR? 
• Between April 22 to October 25, with total time of impact to individual

panels being 1-2 days for foot traffic and 3-5 days for vehicle traffic
(where replacements are in front of driveways).

• 7:00 am to 7:00 pm, Monday through Friday

HOW WILL THIS IMPACT ME?
• Pedestrians will need to self-detour around construction areas.
• Access to your driveway may be impacted – crews will make contact

with individual residents in those situations.
• Utility locators may mark underground utility lines in the boulevard.
• Boulevard areas disturbed during construction will be restored with

dirt/grass seed. Please water, if you are able, to help establish the
new grass.

507-328-2400  •  www.rochestermn.gov/sidewalks




